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Forgotten Books, 2017. Paperback. Condition: New. Language:
English . Brand New Book ***** Print on Demand *****. Excerpt
from Citrus Fruits in California: A Monograph Describing the
Basic Principles and Practices of Successful Citrus Fruit
Production, From the Planting of the Tree to the Harvesting of
the Crop The greater percentage of these trees are growing in
the southern part of the State, there being over ten million in
the four counties of Los Angeles, San Bernardino, Riverside and
Orange, and nearly another mil lion in the counties of Santa
Barbara, Ventura and San Diego, leaving but two million for
the balance of the cit rus producing part of the state. Of this
amount Tulare County claims over a million trees. About the
Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of thousands of
rare and classic books. Find more at This book is a
reproduction of an important historical work. Forgotten Books
uses state-of-the-art technology to digitally reconstruct the
work, preserving the original format whilst repairing
imperfections present in the aged copy. In rare cases, an
imperfection in the original, such as a blemish or missing page,
may be replicated in our edition. We do, however, repair the
vast majority of imperfections...
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